Deer Management Implementation Committee Meeting Minutes

Date: February 2, 2017

Time Start: 7:00 pm End Time: 8:05 pm

Location: Town Hall, Lower Level Small Conference Room

In Attendance: Stefano Zandri, Chair and Huntmaster

Paul Payne

Richard Szentkuti

Steve Scala

Chief John Roche

 Motion by Steve Scala to accept the minutes of the January 5, 2017 meeting; by Richard Szentkuti.

All in Favor

- Committee members reviewed and discussed the results of the 2016-2017 Controlled Hunt. Chair Zandri said the State of Connecticut officials were in receipt of all tags and fifty-seven (57) deer were taken during this hunt.
- Committee members reviewed and discussed the meeting of the Conservation Commission attended by Chair Zandri, Paul Payne and Chief Roche. Committee members had thanked Dr. Howard Kilpatrick, State Biologist, for attending the meeting on Chair Zandri's request.
- Committee members began planning for the 2017-2018 Controlled Hunt. Members will survey current and additional locations for potential inclusion in the Controlled Hunt.
- Motion by Paul Payne to close the meeting; seconded by Steve Scala.

All in Favor

Chief John Roche
Secretary